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Weekly Natural Gas Storage Report 
 

for the week ending August 6, 2021  |  Release Date:  August 12, 2021 
   

49 Bcf Natural Gas Storage Injection: Close to Expectations   
 

The EIA reported a 49 Bcf injection into natural gas storage inventories for the week ending 
August 6, close to average estimates of 47 Bcf, natural gas prices fell with the release of the report, 
ending the trading day near 15 cents down.   The price drop was also attributed to new weather 
forecasts of the current heatwave weakening.  With more seasonable temperatures next week, 
demand for air conditioning will lessen and reduce natural gas  power burn.  Storage is now 556 Bcf 
below storage last year for the similar week, and 200 Bcf below the 5-year average. 
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